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Beginning on April 1, 2024, the City of Hiroshima provides a stipend for prenatal checkups for 

expectant mothers.   

 

Who is eligible? 

The stipend will be provided to those who meet all the qualifications bellow: 

- Registered citizens of Hiroshima City as of the day when undergoing health checkups  

- 40 weeks or over into the pregnancy (passed the expected date of delivery) 

- Have used all provided health checkup vouchers (14 vouchers, or, 19 vouchers in the case 

of multiple births) 

- Those covering the full cost of expenses for their 15th prenatal checkup (20th in the case of 

multiple births) and subsequent checkups (as checkups are not covered by insurance) 

 

Amount to be provided  

 Up to 6,180 yen per prenatal checkup  

 

How to apply 

Send an application and necessary documents to the following office after giving birth.  

Be sure to apply within 6 months of delivery.  

 

 

Where to send applications 

 〒730-8586 

広島市中区国泰寺町 1－6－34 

広島市こども未来局 こども青少年支援部 母子保健担当 

Maternal and Child Health Section 

Children and Youths Support Department 

Children’s Outlook Bureau 

City of Hiroshima 

1-6-34 Kokutaiji-machi, Naka-ku, Hiroshima 730-8586 
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For more information, please check the City’s official website (in Japanese): 

https://www.city.hiroshima.lg.jp/soshiki/84/4682.html 

 

Inquiries:  

Maternal and Child Health Section (Boshi Hoken Tantō)  Tel: 082-504-2623 

 


